
June 10, 2024 

Yesenia Zavala 
715 Oneida St 
Storm Lake, IA 50588 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing to express my deepest gratitude for your generous financial support you have made 
in support of my education. Your enthusiasm and understanding towards students like me facing 
financial difficulties have positively impacted me. 

I assure you that I am making the most extreme use of this aid and striving towards the ability to 
perform and achieve my ultimate goal in obtaining an associate's degree in radiologic 
technology. I truly appreciate your trust and confidence in me. 

Again, thank you for your encouragement and financial support in helping me in my education 
journey. 

Sincerely, 

Yesenia Zavala 












